
 

 

 

NON-UNIFORM DAY – Friday 28th June  
 

We are holding a non-uniform day on Friday 28th June for the children in aid of the 

Summer Fair which will be held on Friday 5th July 2024!  
 
Children can come to school in their own clothes (no football or sports kits and no crop 
tops) in exchange for a donation for our ever-popular bottle and chocolate tombola 
stalls.  
 
Your generous donations are needed. We would like to ask that:  

 
Reception, Y1 & Y2: Chocolate Donations: We would be immensely grateful 
for donations of chocolate in all shapes and sizes.  
 
 
 
 
Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6: Bottle Donations: We would be immensely grateful for 
donations of bottles. These could be wine, beer, fizzy drinks, water, toiletries 
etc. All we ask is that they are in date and unopened.  
 
 

 
We are always looking for volunteers to help at the summer fair. If you can spare some 
time, please either fill in the slip below or send us an email at  
 
pta@middlewichpri.cheshire.sch.uk 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Summer Fair Help on Friday 5th July 2024  
 
Name(s)................................................................................................................................................ 
 
Contact 
details................................................................................................................................................... 
 

I/We can help (please tick)   
 

o Set up on the day: Anytime you can give between 10am – 5pm) 
o Run the bar/stall (1-hour shift between 5pm- 8pm) 
o Final clear-up (8pm onwards) 

Middlewich Primary School 

Park Road 

Middlewich 

Cheshire 

Tel: 01606 652321  

admin@middlewichpri.cheshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher     Mrs. G Reynolds 
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